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From The Crowôs Nest 
 

In case you havenôt noticed it, the District V column in the August issue of Model Aviation includes a couple of paragraphs and 

a photo pertaining to our donation of $500 to the Harvest Volunteer Fire Department. Included is a ñwell doneò from our District 

V VP Bob Brogdon.  The field is in great shape thanks to Field Chairman Rick Nelson and those members who participate in 

the mowing and other maintenance efforts.  Lately, Iôve been more like a ñsocial memberò and havenôt done much flying. I hope 

to remedy that in the very near future by flying some of my glow/gas powered hangar queens.  One issue we have is to identify 

someone to take over maintenance of the NARCA web site. The previous custodian has decided to leave the hobby. If you 

have any experience in this area the club can sure use your help.  Q 

Ric h Lawrie , President  
 
 
12 July 2018 General Meeting Minutes  

The meeting was called to order by NARCA President Rich Lawrie at 6:30 PM at the NARCA flying site. 

Attendees: Rich Lawrie, A. Phillips, Bob Stewart, Chris Hines, Don Apostolico, Rick Nelson, George Rittenhouse, Tom 
Scheiern, Gary Sukow, Al Clark, George Rittenhouse, Bill Beasley, Cliff Lanham 

Visitors:  A new full-scale pilot at Epps Airpark called Brett stop by for a moment as he was cutting the runway grass.  We 
verified he has been briefed on NARCA safety procedures. 

The minutes of the June 2018 NARCA general meeting were approved as published in the newsletter. 

Officer Reports 

¶ President: NR 

¶ VP: Absent-On Work Travel 

¶ Secretary Archie Phillips reported on mail received and noted there are no new members in the NARCA pipeline. 

¶ Treasurer Bob Stewart reported that recent expenses are for field maintenance. The payment for NARCA equipment 
insurance is due. 

Committee reports 

¶ Field Committee chairman Rick Nelson reported still having problems with the smallest mower intermittent running.  
The mowing roster is being revised due to recent membership loss and other duties. 

¶ Contest ï Tim Batt is going to the Aerotow event in Cumberland with a goal of increasing participation for the NARCA 
Aerotow in October. 

¶ Training: Only Chris Hines is in training. 

¶ Safety: There is a new pilot at Epps Airpark and he will be using the field radio frequency.  All NARCA is reminded to 
use the safety backup radio (turn the timer switch immediately before each of your flights). 

  

NARCA Eagle 
Upcoming Club Events  

 
Monthly Aerotow ð Saturday, 

August 11 

August 2018  

North Alabama  
Radio Control Association 

P.O. Box 173 
Harvest, AL 35749 

http://www.flynarca.com  

 

Next Meeting  

Place:  Epps Airpark 
Date:  Thursday August 9, 2018 
Time:  6:30 PM 

Program:  Quad Racing                          

http://www.flynarca.com/
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Old Business   

¶ Old Business:  There was a second NARCA vote for Chris Hines and Tom Scheiern. The votes were collected in the 
traditional Marine hat. Both Tom and Chris PASSED unanimously. Welcome to  both as a NARCA members with full 
privileges 

New Business ï NONE 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:07 PM  

Program:   The announced program was cancelled as the presenter was away for a job interview and he will be rescheduled 
later this year.   

Show and Tell: Chris Hines brought in a newly acquired kit.  It was a laser cut kit of the T-28 designed by Dave Platt.  The kit 

had excellent work a very nice fiberglass cowl and clear canopy. We look forward to seeing the completed plane.  Q 

Archie Phillips, Secretary  

 

Membership Vote Status 

            
¶ Chris Hines and Thomas Scheiern passed second vote at the July 2018 meeting ï sponsors were Rick Nelson and Al 

Clark  Q 

 

Donôt forget to check out NARCAôs New Facebook Page and Facebook Group! 

Here are the web addresses for the two Facebook pages: 

NARCA Facebook Page:  https://www.facebook.com/flynarca  

NARCA Facebook Group:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/344777265930162 

We encourage all NARCA Members to join the Facebook Page and Facebook Group ï itôs easy to do and is a very convenient 

way to communicate among club members, especially with flying season here. 

 

 

Program for August 
 

Tim Finnegan will be giving a talk on quad racing.  Come and see what itôs all about!  Q 
 
 
Whatôs Going On at The Flying Field 
 
This column is dedicated to photos of NARCA memberôs activities at the Flying field.  Please snap a photo of whatever youôre 
doing at the field and email it to Al Clark at narcapub@gmail.com  Include a brief note about it and I will put it into the newsletter.   
Come on, folks, get those cell phones out of your pockets and snap some photos!    
 
Tim Batt test flew his World Models 1/4 scale Cherokee II during the July 14 aerotow day.  After some minor trim inputs it flew 
great and was ready for Tim to take it to the Cumberland, MD aerotow event the following week.  Tim had some great flights 
on it at Cumberland.  
 

https://www.facebook.com/flynarca
https://www.facebook.com/groups/344777265930162
mailto:narcapub@gmail.com
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Below is a photo taken right after Archie Phillipôs maiden flight on his Ultra Sport 1000 rebuild.  The wrecked plane was 

purchased at the 2017 NARCA swap meet.  The right wing and the nose were rebuilt.  The original Covering was removed and 

the wing done with Super Coverite fabric.  The fuselage was done with lightweight fiberglass cloth and epoxy finishing resin.  

The plane was sprayed with Klass Kote epoxy paint.  The plane weighs 13.5 pounds and is adequately powered by a YS120 

four-stroke engine that was purchased from Rick Heil.  The radio receiver is six-Channel Spectrum and the controls are by a 

mixture of Airtronics and JR Contest Servos.  The retracts are Robartôs 85 degree units with a variable speed limiting valve.  

Plane flew well requiring only some down trim.  Only complaint so far is it uses 2-3 dollars of fuel per flight.  Q 

      



4 

 

 

Giant and small scale - George Rittenhouseôs de Havilland DHC-6 and GWS C-130.  The DHC-6 was successfully test flown 
the day these photos were taken. 
 

                  

                  


